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2020 and our School Blog
2020 has now been with us for a few weeks and our pupils and staff are working hard to do the best we can.
If you would like to keep up to speed with some of the exciting things we have been doing, the school blog is a great place to start. 

Please spread the word within your families.

Try the link address below to see what we have been up to.

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/StAndrewsPrimarySchoolBlog/
School Mid-Term Break for Children
Reminder - Children will be off school next week (Monday 17th – Friday 21st Feb) for mid-term holiday and to enable teacher training to take place.

School Car Park- Another plea for common sense.
There have been a couple of incidents in our car park of late. These have resulted in bumps to cars or disagreements between adults picking up children. This is a reminder that in order to ensure the health and safety of all children, we ask that all drivers only use the designated parking bays when parking at school. Using these parking bays properly is important. We have designated parking bays for those with a disability. On a number of occasions those with disability badges have been unable to get use of these spaces because they are being used by those who do not. We have also had poorly parked cars causing problems for other users, including in the drop off area. Please use the bays in the manner they were designed for. Please show consideration for other drivers. Do not abandon your car so that others are unable to enter the car park. Please put the safety of our children above all other considerations. The safety of our children has to be a priority. We would appreciate you spreading this message to whoever may be collecting your child at the end of the day.

We greatly appreciate the efforts of those of you who park elsewhere in order to collect your children. It genuinely makes a difference. As our school/nursery role continues to climb year on year, the pressure on our car parking facilities increases. Once again any effort to not use our car park is appreciated.

LENT 2020
Lent begins on Wednesday26th of February. We will be walking to church that morning for our Ash Wednesday service with the parish of St. Andrew’s. We would appreciate the help of those of you who are able, to help to walk our children to and from church. Please let the school office know if you are able to help us.

Parent Questionnaires.

During the course of the year we like to collect opinions on how we are doing and how we can improve as a school community. This year we will do so in a slightly different manner. An electronic questionnaire will be with you shortly. We would greatly appreciate you taking time to complete this multiple choice questionnaire. It will help us to generate our whole school priorities for the next academic year. This questionnaire uses a new system for us and has taken a bit longer than planned to get to you. Hopefully it will help us to engage with a wider range of our school community than we manage to at present. We are using the email addresses you have provided us with for the purpose of sending you this questionnaire.

Confirmation Congratulations

Congratulations go to all those in our school who made their Confirmation last week. At a lovely service in St. Teresa’s Church, lead by Bishop William Nolan, the candidates for Confirmation were welcomed fully into the church. Parishes from Lockerbie, Annan and Dumfries came together for the occasion.

Nursery Enrolments
Nursery enrolments will take place on the 26th and 27th of February this year. Birth certificates and proof of address will both be required in order to enrol

Glow – Scottish Schools National Intranet
‘Glow’ is the Scottish digital learning platform which your child has access to in school and beyond. It is a school intranet where your child has access to online versions of software from Microsoft and more, including email and ways of collaborating on work with other students in their class. Glow has been with us for some time and as our skills of collaboration improve so do the possibilities around using Glow as a tool to make collaboration happen.

Your child has a username and password for Glow as do our teachers. Please make sure your child remembers their username and password so that they can use it wherever they have access to the internet, including for homework. If it has been forgotten then the school can remind them of their username and reset their password.
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